History of Board Actions, 2002

A. General Administration

° Widows of deceased MISGA Associates can be allowed to attend MISGA events on a space
available. (2/27/02)

° An ad hoc committee is established, chaired by the Vice President, to conduct a two-year
test/transition study of web site communications. (5/22/02)

° The ad hoc Rules and Handicap committee is now a permanent committee of MISGA with the
charge to promote understanding of, and compliance with the USGA Rules of Golf and the USGA
Handicap System. (12/02/02)

° The Board approved the purchase of Adobe Page Maker software for use by the various
committees of MISGA. It will be used by and be in the care of the MISGAGRAM editor, (12/2/02)
° The Board reiterated that solicitation of business at MISGA events by associates has no place in

MISGA. This policy should be made clear at division reps meetings and should be included in the rep
training seminars, and a notice placed in the MISGAGRAM. (12/2/02)

B. Admission/Withdrawal of Clubs

° Deer Run Golf Club was unanimously accepted as a MISGA member club in Division I.
(5/22/02)

C. Financial
D. Tournament Activities and Awards

° The solicitation of prizes for distribution at the Board Bash is revised to request each Division
Director and each Assistant Division Director supply a “quality gift” for distribution by lottery at the
affair. (5/22/02)

° As a condition of play in the MISGA Two-Man Team Tournament, the handicaps of partners
shall not differ by more than eight strokes. If this condition cannot be avoided, individual handicaps will
be reduced an additional 10%. This is in addition to the existing reduction of 10% for all participants. It
is further recommended that division qualifiers be conducted under the same conditions. (12/12/02)

E. Other Activities and Events
Bylaws

° Training seminars for Club Reps are mandated for all divisions. Guidelines for the conduct of
these training seminars are posted on the MISGA web site. (2/27/02)

Club Reps Handbook

° Insert the following in the MISGA Club Reps Handbook: Each new Club Rep is required to
participate in a training seminar conducted by the Division Director. Guidelines for the conduct of these
seminars are posted on the MISGA Web Site. (2/27/02)



